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Dear Ms. Maria Kaouris:

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (Department) has completed review of
the Post-Treatment Sampling Results Report for Site 079- Route 440 Vehicle Corporation
(dated February 2015; cover letter dated February 4, 2015). As reported, Honeywell concluded
that although soil treatment was considered successful, the attainment of the 20 milligrams per
kilogram criterion was not achieved at every sampling/injection point. No further post-
remediation soil or groundwater sampling associated with the soil treatment will be conducted by
Honeywell. However, approved post-remediation cap inspections, applicable post-remediation
monitoring and reporting requirements will continue under the existing Deed Notice, Remedial
Action Soil Permit (Permit No. RAP120001, dated May 4, 2012), and Long-Term Monitoring
Plan for Site 079. The Department has determined that the document is in compliance with the
Technical Requirements for Site Remediation, N.J.A.C. 7:26E, and other applicable

requirements. The Department hereby approves the document, effective the date of this letter.

The Department requests Honeywell provide copies of this letter to the appropriate parties. The
documents, including this approval letter have been entered into the Department’s New Jersey
Environmental Management System (NJEMS). If you have any questions regarding this matter,

please contact me at (609) 292-2173.
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Sincerely,

Lo,

David S. Doyle, Case Managér
Site Remediation Program

cc: Thomas J. Cozzi, NJDEP
John Morris, Honeywell
David Van Eck, NJDEP



